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school representative. 

Parents may contact the 

teacher/school to schedule 

parent conferences when 

needed.  

Volunteer participation will be 

determined by the local school 

administration. 

 

 A meeting will be held to 

solicit parent input of the 

school compact. Parents will 

be able to suggest changes 

and revisions of the plan. 

 

 

Frequent Reports:   
 

John Hebert Phillips Academy 
provides parents with frequent 

UHSRUWV�RQ�WKHLU�FKLOGUHQ¶V�SURJUHVV� 

 Provide mid nine-week progress 

reports, nine-week report cards, 

district benchmark-test reports, 

and state accountability reports. 

Parents are encouraged to use 

the School Information System 

(PowerSchool) to monitor 

student’s grades and attendance. 

Contacting and Communicating 

with School Staff:   

John Hebert Phillips Academy  
Staff will be available for 
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Literacy Night 
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National Beta Club and National Junior Honor Society Induction Ceremony 
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